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Dear Parents/Guardians 

We have enjoyed a busy half term in Reception and we loved learning about the circus! 

We have enjoyed watching our tadpoles grow and change and they now have arms and 

legs - we hope to see some frogs after half term!  

 

During our number work this week we have been getting better at finding one more 

and one less and ordering numbers to 20! 

 

We really enjoyed writing our Pie Corbett story ‘Going for a song’ and we had lots of 

fun thinking of a new character for the story. We also designed and made missing 

posters for a clown who had escaped from the circus – this was so much fun! 

 

In PE this week we had a circus day where we moved along a rope, juggled and played 

games linked to the circus. We enjoyed moving like acrobats and clowns – this was so 

much fun!  

 

Thank you for all the magical moments, we loved hearing about them and the children 

were so proud sharing them. Keep them coming in! Have a wonderful half term! 

The Reception Team 

 

 

Next Half Term Topic: Minibeasts 

This week’s star writer’s are:  

RM – Charlie Hall 

RD – Alfie Robins 

 
Magical Moments 

Name of Child _________________Date________________ 

Magical moment 

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________ 


